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School Shutdown # 11 

Thank you to everyone who has already replied regarding our wider re-opening and requests 

for a place. Don’t forget the deadline is Monday at 9am, we are really looking forward to wel-

coming more children back into school.  Thank you again to Toby Stringer from ‘Plate one up 

and pass it on’ for the popcorn delivery at Tibberton. Toby has been supporting vulnerable 

adults during lockdown.  Hopefully next week access to both schools will be back to normal, 

with electricity at Hindlip and the roads in Tibberton finished… fingers crossed! If you would 

like a custom made face mask you can pick one up from the Fernhill Heath post office for a 

small donation which comes to Hindlip school. Have a great weekend, Mr. Gromski. 



Things that made us smile this week… 
 

Tibberton Staff — Popcorn and delicious 

scones! 

 

Mr Uren—Looking forward to the football his 

weekend! 
 

Mrs Smith—Playing in the giant puddle in the 

playground! 

 

Mrs Churchill—Singing in the rain! 

 

Mrs Herbert—Doing Joe Wicks this morning! 


